
SUPPORT ADDRESS 
Grace Baptist Church 
3023 N. Union Road 
Franklin, OH 45005

CONTACT INFORMATION 
513-549-0213 

don@viajesus.org 
www.viajesus.org

December 2015 
 

Dear Pastor, Church, and Praying Friends,  
 

Merry Christmas! 
As the year approaches a close, we first want to wish you a very merry Christmas and happy new 
year! Thanks be to each of you for your prayers, encouragement, and support. You have made our 
first nine months of deputation a real joy. 

 
Deputation 
We have two meetings left this year and are preparing for a fruitful 2016. Nearly every Sunday 
morning next year is scheduled; the Sunday evening and midweek services are beginning to fill up as 
well. It is evident that God’s people have been lifting us up in prayer. Please continue to pray for a full 
and fruitful schedule of meetings.  

 
Language Learning 
Though in the very beginning phase, we have started learning the Swedish language. It is our 
conviction and desire to minister to people in their mother tongue. Please continue asking God to 
enable us to proficiently learn and speak Swedish.  

 
Open Doors 
Sometime next year we will begin the application process of obtaining a visa in Sweden. We have 
heard that an approval can take up to nine months (or longer) to be granted. Though we do not 
anticipate any issues or rejections, we request your prayers now concerning this matter. 
Furthermore, and more importantly, please pray for the people of Scandinavia. Just like their visa 
application process, gaining the trust and respect of a Scandinavian will take time. It is our sincere 
desire to see souls saved and churches established in this Nordic land. Pray with us that God would 
open doors and open hearts so that souls will be saved and churches established in a land steeped in 
secularism.  
 
May God bless you! Merry Christmas! 

 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon & Laban 
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